
From: Jim [mailto:dalyjim3@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 5:54 PM 
To: Butler, Tim (CI-StPaul) <tim.butler@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: rae_doliber@usc.salvationarmy.org; david_dynes@usc.salvationarmy.org 
Subject: Fwd: Donation of Radio Equipment - St Paul EM 
 
The Salvation Army Northern Division  Emergency Disaster Services serves Minnesota 
and North Dakota. In the past we have deployed personnel and equipment New York 
(9/11), Missouri, Illinois, Wisconsin and most recently to Texas for Hurricane Harvey. In 
austere conditions we often have little or no communications available. Amateur radio 
equipment will augment responses and increase volunteer safety.  
  
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rae_Doliber <Rae_Doliber@usc.salvationarmy.org> 
To: James Daly <dalyjim3@aol.com> 
Cc: David_Dynes <David_Dynes@usc.salvationarmy.org> 
Sent: Fri, Jul 27, 2018 4:11 pm 
Subject: Donation of Radio Equipment - St Paul EM 

Dear Jim,  
 
Hope this little paragraph will help you in the construction of your letter for the EM - Tim Butler.  
 
It is with great excitement that we look forward to the possible donation of radio equipment .  
 
1 - It would be our plan to use this equipment to help create a mobile command center. We presently 
have a 17 foot trailer at we are looking forward to outfitting with a good portion of this radio donation. The 
ability to have this mobile command trailer will not only help us at the point of disaster but also assist 
when we opportunity out at training events such as the airports exercises, the Patriots North military 
exercise in WI and other such events where we will have opportunity to test & hone our communication 
skills with our SATERN Group (ham operators).  
 
2 - Another component of the equipment usage would be to make available for each of our canteen units 
within the Twin Cities area to have a SATERN person embedded with each of our four canteen crews, 
allowing for better communications at the point of disaster when cell phone are not accessible.  
 
3 - Theirs use would be when tragedy strikes away from the Twin Cities area, such as hurricanes on the 
coast or golf, earthquakes, etc.… This would allow for us to set up within the SATERN structure for health 
and welfare checks for loved ones that would be here in the Twin Cities seeking information concerning 
ones elsewhere in affected areas.  
 
Thank you for considering us to entrust us with some much needed equipment.  
 
 
His to Serve,  
 
Major Rae Doliber  
Divisional Emergency Disaster Services Director  
Office # 651-746-3461  
Cell # 651-238-7783  
 

 


